
From: Mark Waddams  
Sent: 19 May 2020 12:15 
To: Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 19/1556/FUL - The Harlequin Centre, Paul Street 
 

Hi Matt 
 
I confirm there are no Arboricultural objections to the proposal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

Mark Waddams 
  

Senior Arboricultural Officer 
Direct line (01626) 215708 
 


